Hi! We hope you had a fun and relaxing week as we finished our 3rd quarter of the school year.

We are now in the last quarter of the school year. We are going to do things a little differently
this quarter. The 4th quarter schedule will have two videos posted every Monday - Monday's
lesson and Wednesday's lesson. Each will have a few practice problems and a Castle Learning
assignment that will only have a grade of completion. Completion of assignments will be posted
on the portal. Even though the assignments are being graded for completion, we do expect you
to take the assignments seriously and to put forth your best effort. Please watch the videos
and work on the problems at a time and pace that is convenient for YOU.

We will also hold “office hours” each Wednesday to answer any questions you may have about
the lessons. Office hours will take place between 10:30 am and 12:00pm and later between
1:30 and 2:30. Times will be announced via Remind for each class. Please keep in mind that
attendance is not mandatory, but attendance will be taken.

We would like to thank you all for your hard work and dedication to adapting to this new
“normal”. It can be challenging at times, but we will get through this together!

Stay safe and well! Talk to you soon!



